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Media Notification 
 

MADISON, WI – On June 24, 2019, the Wisconsin Department of Corrections (DOC) sent records in 

response to an Open Records request that contained incarcerated individuals’ personal identification 

number and current incarceration location. No names or other personally identifying information was 

disclosed. Rather, the records disclosed contained the possibility for the user to potentially determine if 

an inmate was residing at a substance abuse facility or potentially receiving substance abuse treatment, 

which is considered protected health information under the law.  

 

The information was only seen by two individuals who have since confirmed with the DOC that the 

information has been deleted and destroyed.  

 

The DOC is in the process of mailing out notifications to the 1,041 persons affected by the disclosure. 

Affected individuals who have not received a notification letter by September 6, 2019 or have questions 

about the breach of information incident can contact (608) 240-5152 between the hours of 8:00am to 

4:30pm from Monday through Friday. 

 

Members of the media who have questions regarding this issue can contact: DOCMedia@wisconsin.gov. 
 


